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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 4:36 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine...to the Mayor

To Mayor Hochvert.. 
 
Equating the Police Enforcement of the Summer Leaf Blower Ban 
to the Removal of Signs by the Police from people's lawns when Residents 
Complain is Not Appropriate. 
 
The Leaf Blower Ban is enforced by the Police..according to Chief 
Matturo..without the need for residents' phone calls about offenders. 
If the Police see an Offender..he receives a summons. 
 
Not so with the Political Signs on Lawns in the Village Right of Way. 
That is a whole different kettle of fish. 
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Levine 
Ardmore Road 


